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      Bantam Board of Warden & Burgesses  

 

December 8, 2021 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Bantam Warden & Burgesses was called 

to order at 7:30 p.m. at Bantam Borough Hall.  

 

Members Present:  Warden, Dick Sheldon; Burgesses, Curtis MacKenzie, Barbara Brun, 

Matt Eterginio, Wendy Westcott, and Kim Griffen (clerk) 

Absent: Nancy Latour, Marcia MacKenzie, and Kathy Higgins (treasurer) 

 

Public: None 

 

Dick Sheldon read the call. 

 

Previous Minutes:  Minutes from November's meeting were presented.  Motion to  

accept the minutes as amended made by Wendy and 2nd made by Curtis.  Motion carried 

unanimously.  Corrections: Under Old Business- Patterson Property should read: A letter 

will be sent to the owner as the building is deteriating and unsafe.  

 

Treasurer’s Report & Paying of the Bills:  A motion to pay bills made by Curtis and 

2nd by Wendy.  Motion carried unanimously.  

 

Old Business:  

Violations/ Blight Ordinance: The property at 700 Bantam Road, Bantam that the fees are 

now accumulating towards this property until the violations are fixed.   

Patterson Property: A letter was sent to the owner on the safety of his building and will 

be reviewed more at the next meeting in January 2022.   

Borough Web-Site:  Barbara informed the board that the web-site for the Borough of 

Bantam will be up and active.  www.bantamct.org     Thank You for all who made this 

possible.   

 

Public Input and Correspondence:  None 

 

New Business: None  

 

Any Other Business:  None 

 

Adjournment:  A motion to adjourn at 8:00 p.m. made by Wendy and 2nd made by 

Curtis.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

Attest: 

 

Kim Griffen, clerk 

Dated this 10th day of December  


